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Gold Star of the 

Week!                             

ARC - Toby Hancocks                                                                      

Nursery ~ Bea Turner                                                

Pre-School ~ Henri Richards                                            

Rec ~ Rosie Betts                                           

Year 1 ~ Harry Yardley                                            

Year 2 ~ Anna Cork                                        

Year 3 ~ Kurtis Minard                                          

Year 4 ~ Caileigh Emson                                                

Year 5 ~  Crimson Webster                                                 

Year 6 ~ Harrison Law     

 

Gold Award Achievers this week   

Harry Thompson                                             
 

There will be no whole school assembly on 

Monday 26th September due to Year 1 - Year 

6 Sports Day. Certificates will be presented 

at the assembly on Monday 3rd October 

when Parents/Carers of children in                  

Years 1 - 6 are invited to join us at 2.45pm. 

Pupils who have read 3 times or                

more this week                   

Well done to Year 6, you are the 

best readers this week!!                           

Please encourage your child to 

read at least 3 times each week.                      

It has many benefits and                                         

really will make a difference!! 

Yr 1 - Yr 6 Sports Day                                                    

Monday 26th September 2022                       

1.00pm - 3.00pm     

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

Children in Years 1 - 6 are to come to school on Monday 26th September 2021 

wearing their  PE kit & are to leave their book bags at home.    

To help us with safeguarding, parents/carers will be required to stay behind the 

taped area during the sports activities.  We have organised it in such a way that 

you’ll still have a great view but we can ensure your child remains safe.  I know 

you will support us in this important issue and we’ll have a great event. 

Please remember that you are permitted to take photographs,   however these are 

for your own personal use only and  MUST NOT be shared on social media. 

We are really looking forward to welcoming our parents/carers, family and friends 

to sports day on Monday afternoon from 1.00pm.  

Congratulations to            

Max Bridges                           

who has been awarded his 

Bronze  Music Medal for 

Keyboard, and passed with excellence.    

We are all very proud of your achievement. 

Well done!! 

Guidance for being absent from school                                                                                        

Please think carefully about keeping your child at home. If your child is unwell, often it is some small anxiety that 

once they are at school is dealt with easily.   

If your child has a cold then please still send them in. 

We would never allow a genuinely ill child to stay in school if we felt they  really needed bed rest or would be at risk to other   

children; so can assure you we’d ring you immediately. 

If medication is required in school, eg. calpol, nurofen, atibiotics etc, as per our “Supporting Pupils with Medical Conditions”           

policy, this can only be administered to a child if we have a completed medication consent form clearly stating the dose and time 

for it to be administered.  Forms can be downloaded from our website www.ccschool.co.uk, Parents & Carers, Guidance for   

Illnesses and then click on the relevant button depending on whether the  medication is prescribed or non  prescribed.  Forms 

are also available at Breakfast Club, Nursery & Pre-School.      Please feel free to ask for a form if one is not offered. 

In the event that your child has a contagious illness or sickness & diarrhoea then they should stay                                       

away from school for the length of time as stated on our “Guidance for Illnesses” page which is found on                             

our website  under the Parents & Carers tab, Guidance For Illnesses. 

Persistent absence brings with it the risk of a fixed penalty notice from  the Local Authority. There is no set number of                        

days allowed for absence because apart from exceptional circumstances, a  parent/carer must legally send                                   

their child to school for all sessions while they are of compulsory school age. 



Dates for your Diary               

September                                                                                                                                                                                     

Monday 26th - Year 2 & KS2 Maths Workshop at 9.00am                                                                                                                     

Amended date - Monday 26th - Year 1 - Year 6 Sports Afternoon at 1.00pm                                                                            

Wednesday 28th - Class Reception - Phonics Talk for Parents / Carers at 3pm 

October                                                                                                                                                                                          

Monday 3rd - Harvest Festival led by pupils in Pre-School, Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 at 9.00am - all parents/carers welcome                                           

Friday 7th - EYFS Sports Morning between 9.20am and 10am                                                                                                                                                            

Tuesday 11th - Parents’ Evening from 3.30pm - 7.00pm                                                                                                              

Thursday 13th - Parents’ Evening from 3.30pm - 5.30pm                                                                                                                 

Thursday 20th - Year Rec - Year 6 - Flu Immunisation in School                                                                                                                      

Friday 21st  - break up for half term                                                                                                                                                      

Monday 31st - Return to school  

November                                                                                                                                                                                      

Wednesday 2nd November - Tempest Photography School portrait and sibling photographs                                                             

Friday 4th - PTFA Bonfire Disco 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the last summer term, Rowberry’s Restaurant very kindly 

kept their coffee grains and offered them to customers to use in 

their gardens for  donations.   

We would like to send our sincere thanks 

to the team at Rowberry’s for organising 

this and also thank their customers for 

being so generous.  The donations raised 

£126.10 which is fantastic!!  The Pupil 

Eco Committee are currently in                 

discussions of how best to spend the 

Money so we’ll keep you posted. 

Closing the Word Gap! 

As a fun activity we will provide a word every week for 

you to talk about with your child. 

 

Give it a go and see if they understand it! Use it in some 

sentences and see if they can too. 

 

There are also words on your children’s topic sheets. 

 

 
 

indignant  

 

 

The Harvest Festival Service will 
take place on Monday 3rd October 

in the School Hall at 9.00am. 
 

The service will be led by pupils 
from Pre-School, Reception, Year 1 

& Year 2, whose parents / carers 
are especially welcome.                                                                          

 
We ask that children in all year groups (from Pre-School to Year 6)

please bring in a non perishable food item to school on                          
Monday 3rd October which we will be displayed at our festival.                                                           

 

The donated gifts will be distributed to a local food bank.  

 
 

Labelling all belongings! 
 

So that we can ensure that lost property is returned to             
it’s owner please ensure all belongings including drinks         

bottles, lunchboxes, containers as well as all uniform items 
are clearly marked with your child’s name. 

 
Thank you 

 


